
 
 
 

      REQUEST for PROPOSAL 
 

TRACTION ELEVATOR MODERIZATION 
AT PINE TOWERS 

 
Bay City Housing Commission 

                               Bay City, Michigan 
 
 

The Bay City Housing Commission announces an Elevator Modernization 
project at Pine Towers, a senior/disable housing development owned and 
operated by the Bay City Housing Commission.  
 
Bidders must be approved in advance. Bids will be accepted until Tuesday, 
January 9, 2024 at 12:00 Noon at the Administrative Office of the Bay City 
Housing Commission, 315 14th Street, Bay City, MI 48708. Bids will be 
lump-sum, single-prime construction contract. All work shall be performed in 
conformance with current code requirements.  
 
Pre-bid site walkthrough is set for Tuesday, December 5, 2023 at 10:30 
A.M. at Pine Towers, 306 S. Walnut Street, Bay City.  ALL INTERESTED 
BIDDERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND. 
 
Bid documents on file with: National Elevator Consultants, Inc., 1227 
Goodrich St. Lansing, MI 48910. 517-974-5147. Mswright147@gmail.com 
 
 


